
 

  

 

NEWSLETTER  

03-05-19 

What an aspirational week we have had at Worsley Bridge. On 

Monday Jack and Luke proudly showed off their mum’s marathon 

medal in our celebration assembly. Mrs Berrigan completed the 

London Marathon in just over 5 hours and we couldn’t be more 

proud of her achievement. We were equally delighted to hear how 

Drew and Theo’s mum, Sam Williams, won best overall amateur 

female at last weekend’s Pure Elite competition and how Kaysn’s mum, Tasha Robertson 

was equally successful at the same competition. Both ladies have now obtained their pro 

cards and are now able to compete at a professional level. It is fantastic to be able to learn 

new things about our families and to be able to pass on our congratulations. Please let us 

know if you or your child has something to celebrate-who 

knows who it will inspire!  

On Tuesday 3B returned to school very motivated about their most 

recent topic after a very successful and informative trip to Crofton 

Roman Villa in Orpington. The morning was spent finding out 

about the villa discovered in the carpark, making mosaics, learning 

about life in Roman times and dressing up in Roman outfits! I am 

sure that 3W are looking forward to their trip on Tuesday! 

Today we were joined by Ildako and 17 Hungarian students who 

are here visiting the UK. We were so impressed this morning at 

how confidently they delivered their presentations. It was fascinating to find out about Hungary, 

Budapest and the visitor’s school. Not only did the children present to 

us in immaculate English they had created films and PowerPoints to 

help us really get a flavour of their wonderful country. It even gave 

Laura in year 5 the opportunity to be able to speak in her home 

language. My thanks go to Mrs Rose for introducing us to Ildako and 

enabling us to experience a taste of life beyond Worsley Bridge. I know 

I am definitely keen to visit Budapest after today!  

I am sure you will need no reminding that school will be closed on 

Monday as we will be enjoying an extra day at home due to the bank 

holiday. Have a lovely weekend                                  Mrs Williams 

SAFETY AND WELL BEING 

Attendance  
This week’s whole school attendance was 97.4%. Congratulations go to 4B for achieving the 

highest attendance-99.6%, you can place 3 more ping pong balls into your Golden Jar!  

RW 96.7% 

 

RB 92.0% 

1W 97.1% 1B 98.1% 

2W 99.2% 2B 96.9% 

3W 96.1% 3B 96.9% 

4W 98.4% 4B 99.6% 

5W 97.7% 5B 96.3% 

6W 93.5% 6B 99.5% 

 

 



SCHOOL NOTICES 

Dates for the diary 

07-05-19 3W visit Crofton Roman Villa  24-05-19 Sports Day 

03-05-19 Y4 swimming begins 27-05-19 Half Term  

06-05-19 BANK HOLIDAY-school closed 11-06-19 Y6 Bikeabilty 

08-05-19 Y4 visit Hampton Court Palace  25-06-19 Y4 visit Hampton Court Palace  

10-05-19 PTFA meeting 2pm 01/02-07-19 Langley Girls Induction days 

13-05-19 Y6 SATS week 16-07-19 Y6 Leaver’s Show 

17-05-19 Class Photographs 19-07-19 End of term 

20-05-19 Dr Bike in school   

Celebrating Success 
RW Williams I and Antosh RB Lynaiya and Malik 

1W Jolene and Nancy 1B Ronnie and Milot 

2W Alesio and Erin 2B Lewis and Kenan 

3W Joshua and Tomas 3B Eryk and Wisdom 

4W Jaxson and Paige 4B Lucy and Bella  

5W Evie and Elena 5B Laura and Alba 

6W Tommy and Talula 6B Daniel and Eva 

KS1 Science Izaah KS2 Science Naomi 

Young Writers Workshop And Our Next Challenge 
After celebrating Veer (our Young Writers Literacy Champion) in assembly, 20 of our published 

authors were lucky to spend one hour with poet-rapper Mark Grist, where they understood that a 

good writer is original and resilient. The children learnt to write poems with a twist and really enjoyed 

discovering the beauty of writing poetry. Here is what they thought of it: Scarlet, year 5 - "Don't ever 

copy someone else's work - it'll be boring."; Tallula, year 6 - "The workshop interested me because 

of the games that we played to help us work on being original and resilient with our writing."; Polly, 

year 5 - "The Young Writers Workshop taught me how to write a poem and be original, avoiding 

clichés. It was really fun because we had to create sentences that made no sense at all, but were 

true at the same time." Badru, year 6 - "I liked it when Mark sang his rap and when he taught us how 

to be original to make a great writer." 

Our celebrated Young Writers now dare everyone to take part in the next writing challenge: ONCE 

UPON A DREAM.  Remember to be original and think of something no one has thought of before. 

Poets love similes, personifications, metaphors, onomatopoeia etc. Why not use them in your 

poem? Imagery (describe your dreams so the reader can imagine what you are doing or seeing) is 

also important when writing a poem - use your senses and think about colours and movement, too.  

You can find out more at https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions/once-upon-a-dream/ 

Remember to bring the poem back to Mrs Paun, by Wednesday 22nd May 2019 and not miss out 

on the chance of being published. Have fun, little poets! 

Mrs Paun 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Families Together 

Our Families Together sessions after Easter are concentrating on 

Jesus’ appearances after His resurrection.   At the next session on 

Thursday 9th May we will be hosting an array of exciting activities 

about new life and Jesus accompanying the two disciples on the 

Emmaus Road.   Families are warmly invited to join us-the Welcome 

Café will open at 3.45 pm, followed by activities and finishing at 6pm 

after the meal together.                                          St Paul’s Church 

 

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions/once-upon-a-dream/

